
EVACUATION ALERT 

Date May 16, 2023 
Time 11:00 a.m. 

Due to the potential danger that may arise from  Flooding  the Regional District of Kitimat-

Stikine has issued an Evacuation Alert for the area of Usk, Maps attached. 

At this time residents are not required to evacuate, however, people resident or present within 

the area are requested to prepare to leave the area with very short notice.   

This alert may be followed by an immediate order to evacuate should conditions worsen. We 

are asking residents on the North side of the Skeena River at Usk to register with ESS at 

250-641-0336.

_____________________________ 

Lina Gasser, EOC Director 






